
 
 LUKE 1:17 – “To turn the hearts of the fathers to the children, and the disobedient to the wisdom of the just; to 

make ready a people prepared for the Lord.”   
26 February 2025 

 

Dear Kingdom parents,  

Greetings to all!  We were informed by our landlord HCSA that our lease will be renewed only from March 2025 to 

December 2026, as they will host other programs assigned by the Yellow Ribbon initiatives here.  The Lord led us to 

our current premises, and He will again lead us to new premises with full facilities.  We have also begun to downsize 

from 10 classrooms to 8 classrooms as many of our foreign students have returned home or emigrated overseas due 

to employment issues and the high cost of living in Singapore.  

 

Thank you for your prayer support as we begin to search for bigger premises to accommodate some of the 17,000 

Singaporeans youths (15-21 years) who are not in school, nor at work, nor under any training (as reported in the news 

last September).  It was also reported then that 1 in 3 youths have mental issues.  This is a national crisis!  Last 

October, we emailed MOE and MOH, offering to do good works discipling the youths at risk. To date, we are still 

waiting for them to visit us.   

 

Kingdom parents, if you know of any parent whose children are struggling in mainstream or international schools, or 

any teacher/principal whose students need an alternative God-centered curriculum like ours, please invite them to 

visit our school where minds are renewed, and lives are transformed and healed with the Word of God.  Do share with 

them testimonies of God’s goodness and mercy in your child’s journey in VLCS, to win more youths for Christ.  Amen! 

 

Events for the month of March 2025  

Monday 7 March to Sunday, 6 April: Readathon 

We want to inculcate in our students a love for the Word of God with all their heart, soul, mind and strength.  From 7 

March to 6 April, students will commit themselves to read the books of the New Testament, and they will be rewarded 

with merits endorsed by supervisors. This is also a Readathon to raise funds for students whose parents are financially 

challenged, for 8 students and 2 staff participating in the ISC in May, and for the RSC in September. Registration for 

RSC begins in March.  Please encourage and support your child in participating in the RSC in Sabah to God’s glory.  

 

Please sponsor your child for the Readathon and help him approach relatives and friends for donations.  A Readathon 

fund raising card will be given to each student on Thursday, March 6. Thank you for your generous support. 

 

Term Break Changes 
A reminder too, that we will not have any term break this March.  The 5 school days for the March term break are 

spread over 31 Jan, 28 Mar, 17 Apr, 2 May and 15 May as VLCS holidays to create long weekends. Students will 

continue to attend school Monday to Friday, 10 to 14 March (and 17 to 21 March). 

 

Friday, 28 March: VLCS holiday; Monday, 31 March: Hari Raya Puasa, Public Holiday  
School will be closed on Friday 28 March, so students can have a longer weekend along with the public holiday for 

family bonding. 

 
Bible Memory Passage for March: Ephesians 4 :17-32 
 

Financial Commitment for 2025 School Fees 

Please note that school fees are for 40 weeks of school, payable over 6 instalments.  Thank you for fulfilling 

your 2nd instalment on time. 

  
Blessings, Mrs Jan Boey, Senior Administrator 

 
Matthew 6:9-10 - Our Father which art in heaven, Hallowed be Thy Name. Thy Kingdom come. Thy 

will be done in earth, as it is in heaven.  
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